
From: Stephen Smith <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 16 August 2019 1:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Jason Hefford <Jason.Hefford@amwu.org.au>; Nicholas Grealy 
<nicholas.grealy@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2018/22 Food, Beverage & Tobacco Manufacturing Award 2010 - Substantive Issues 
 
Dear Associate 
 
We refer to the AMWU’s email below – the content of which was agreed with Ai Group. We confirm 
that Ai Group does not object to the cancellation of the hearing on Monday, given that the AMWU is 
no longer pressing its claims in the 4 Yearly Review proceedings.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 

The Australian Industry Group 
51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060 
T: 02 9466 5521 or 0418 461183 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 
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